
Pelsall and Rushall Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 13th 
February 2007 
 
Locally Appointed Partners – Recommendations of Selection 
Panel 
 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

This report outlines to the Local Neighbourhood Partnership the 
recommendations of the selection panel held on 19th January, 2007 to 
consider one application received in respect of the Locally Appointed Partner 
vacancies.  There are 6 LAP vacancies and to date one application has been 
received.   
 
2. Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to note that the application put forward as a Locally 
Appointed Partner did not fully fit the criteria.   

 
3. Background 
 
The unsuccessful candidate has been sent written notification along with 
feedback from the selection panel.  The candidate has also been given the 
opportunity to submit a further application if they wished to. 
 

As there are a number of vacancies available on the LNP, representatives of 
local voluntary and community groups in the area are requested to submit 
applications for the positions of Locally Appointed Partners.  Please contact 
the LNP team for an application pack on the number below. 

 
Contact Officer 
 
Parveen Sangha   
Senior Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel: 01922 654701     Mob: 07921 872232 
Email:   sanghap@walsall.gov.uk 


